
From: Andrea Menchaca
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: mariamenchaca13@hotmail.com
Subject: Hauling Water Permit
Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 11:08:16 AM

Hi Leonard, 

On behalf of Eagles Trucking I would like to cease the hauling water permit for Eagles Trucking
 and continue to process the Eagles Transports Service LLC. hauling water permit. 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 575-704-7314.

Thank You, 
Andrea Menchaca

EAGLES TRUCKING reapplied as EAGLES 
TRANSPORT SERVICES LLC, C-542 on 10.15.14.  
EAGLES TRUCKING previously approved C-133 was 
cancelled on 10.15.14
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